
 

 

 

OneAnswer Investment Portfolio - update relating to 

June quarterly transaction statements  

The asset allocation information included in the June 2015 
quarterly statements issued to OneAnswer Investment 
Portfolio (including Frontier) and other unit trust investors 
was incorrect. Please be assured that the investments in 
the actual funds were invested according to the correct 
asset allocations, only the information provided in the 
quarterly statements was incorrect.  

 
Up-to-date asset allocation information for the quarter ending September 2015 will be included in the 
September 2015 quarterly statements, which are expected to be mailed in late October.  
 
We will be producing revised online June quarterly statements which will be available from My OnePath at 
onepath.com.au from the second half of September. Investors may also request a revised June quarterly 
statement by calling Customer Services.  
 
Up-to-date asset allocation information for all of our investment funds can be accessed at 
onepath.com.au>Personal>Performance & updates>Fund details, unit prices & performance history 
 

Which investors and products are impacted? 

This has impacted the June quarterly statements received by investors in the following products: 

• OneAnswer Investment Portfolio (Entry Fee, Nil Entry Fee and //Select) 

• OneAnswer Frontier Investment Portfolio 

• OptiMix Trusts (Entry Fee and Nil Entry Fee) 

Please note this does not impact Superannuation or Pension products. 

 

Any questions?  
 
If you have any questions or require further information, please: 

 
• speak with your financial adviser 
• call Customer Services on 133 665, weekdays between 8.30am and 6.30pm (AEST). 
 

 

This update is current as at September 2015 and has been produced by OnePath Funds Management Limited (ABN/AFSL) (OnePath 

Funds Management).  
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